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School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.6% 

 

! ! 

Don’t forget we are a nut free school as we 

have children who have allergies!  

(let’s  leave them for the squirrels) 

 

 
26th April 2019 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 98% 93% 95% 99% 94% 97% 100% 97% 
Lates 2 0 3 2 3 0 0 0 

Well done Rowling Class! 

! 

 

P4C - Question of 

the Week 

Can you ever really 
know what it’s like to 

be someone else? 
 

Browne! 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have begun learning about the formation of rocks and started their stories 
about a pebble’s journey from formation through to being in our playground. In Maths, 
they have been applying their formal methods of calculation to a variety of mathematical 
problems.  
Year 4 – have begun reading their new book The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane 
and have been discussing the characteristics of Edward, the china rabbit. In Maths, they 
have started the term by looking at pictograms, bar charts and line graphs, answering 
questions about the data they show. They have also started learning how to tell the time 
in French and about coding in Computing. 
Year 5 – have explored Van Gogh and created a descriptive narrative based on Starry 
Night. They have learned about plant reproduction and have clipped their own plantlings 
for an experiment. In Maths, they have worked hard using protractors to measure angles 
as well as drawing their own as an activity.  
Year 6 – have settled back into their last term at Iver Village Junior School.  This week in 
English, they have had a grammar focus in preparation for the forthcoming SATs.  In 
Humanities, the children have started learning about the Mayan Civilisation and in 
Computing, they are starting to learn how to use Excel. 

Year 5 

12/15 

Please remember to check 

your children’s hair for nits! 

Friends of Iver Schools Association (FISA) Need You! 
FISA is a registered charity which raises money for the Infant and Junior 

schools in Iver Village. The money raised this year has helped to buy 
laptops, the gazebo and covered the cost of coaches to some events. 

FISA is made up of parents and staff who want to help the schools. 
Decisions on how to spend the money raised are made by the whole committee (not just 

the chair!). The committee follow the rules laid out by the charity commission. 
To continue to help the schools, we need more parents getting involved. Our next big 

event is Friday 21st June, the Summer Fete and we need volunteers to help! 
On Wednesday 1st May at 6.30pm, FISA are meeting at the Infant school to discuss the 

fete. We need parents who are willing to give up a couple of hours of their time to help at 
the fete, to come along to the meeting next week. 

Please help if you can, we need as much help as we can get! 
Next meeting: Wednesday 1st May, 6.30pm at IVIS – All Welcome. 

 
 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to; 

Jake B and Julia K! 

 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/attendance.html
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/attendance.html
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/attendance.html
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/easter-holiday-club1000658
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Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 

PGL 2020 (to Yr4s) 

Class Photos 

Copies of school letters are available 

on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Don’t forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to   
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have 

been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most 

circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform 

us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of 

their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm. 

Date Event 

1st 
May 

FISA Meeting, 
6pm at Infant 
School 

2nd 
May 

Class Photos 

6th 
May 

May Bank 
Holiday – No 
School 

9th 
May 

Donaldson Class 
Assembly 

13th – 
17th 
May 

Year 6 SATs 
Week 

21st 
May 

Yr 4 Kew Gardens 
Trip 

23rd 
May  

British Values 
Day 

24th 
May 

Last Day of Half 
Term 

28th – 30th May 
Holiday Club 

3rd 
Jun 

INSET Day, No 
School 

4th 
Jun 

Children Return 
To School 

6th 
Jun 

Yr 3 Collings 
Hanger Trip 

 

Tomato Plants! 
What a difference 2 
weeks make! Here 
are the before and 
after photos of my 
tomato plant, how 

are your plants 
growing? 

 

IVJS vs Chalfont St Giles - April Update 
This week, IVJS played a home league game against Chalfont St Giles. This game was 
rearranged from their game in March which was postponed due to the weather. The 

game kicked off slightly later than normal due to the distance between the two 
schools. The first half saw IVJS under a lot of pressure but with multiple good saves 

from Hassan, IVJS only went in 1-0 down at half time.  
In the second half, IVJS livened up and had multiple chances before Ronnie scored 

directly from a corner to make it 1-1. Chalfont, however restored their lead within a 
minute before Tino tapped in another home goal to make it 2-2 with only a couple of 
minutes left to play. The game then became stretched with both teams trying to win 

the game. Chalfont however scored with the last kick of the game, unfortunately 
giving them the 2-3 win. 

What a game! It was incredibly tight and everyone played in the right spirit all the way 
through the game. Man of the match went to Harley. 

Dogs On Site 
Please remember, we are not allowed 

dogs on site. 
This is due to health and safety 

reasons, many children can be allergic 
to dogs and the dogs themselves may 

not be used to the children. 
The school dogs, Hugo and Ralph are 

both trained to be around children and 
are hypoallergenic so do not cause 

allergic reactions. 
 

PGL 2020 
Before the holiday, we sent letters to 

our Year 4 classes regarding PGL 2020. 
In order to secure your child’s place, we 

would like to remind parents to have 
the £50 deposit in to the school 

reception or online via School Money 
by 10th May. 

If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact the School 

Business Manager. 
 

Welcome To Our New Prefects 
Welcome to our 

new Year 6 
prefects, 

Isabella, Tia, 
Teegan, Alina, 

Tino and Aryan! 
We know they 

are going to do a 
fantastic job, look 

out for them! 

Class Photos 
Our school photographer will be in next Thursday 

(2nd May) to take the annual class photos.  
These will be taken throughout the morning so 

please remember to be in nice and early! 
These photos will be available to parents to buy so 

if you DO NOT wish for your child to be part of their 
class photo, please let us know. 

Click here for the letter. 

 

New Library Facilities 

The Iver Communities Libraries have a 
new facility located in the Parish 

Council Offices. The volunteer led ‘Click 
and Collect’ service will be open 

Wednesday from 10am to 12pm and 
Tuesdays between 2pm and 4pm. 

For more information, click 
http://www.ivercommunitylibraries.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/pgl-2020-to-current-year-4-parents
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/class-photos-2019
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftNAr7Xx72ANlvIDxZs5oeZoR8FFSN2DPHj7Y50OchAc1tkQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftNAr7Xx72ANlvIDxZs5oeZoR8FFSN2DPHj7Y50OchAc1tkQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/year-4-kew-gardens-trip
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/year-4-kew-gardens-trip
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScr66Is8yxHNA9qKXwfuImjhrBn4D7ayXd-YHaX1JVwk2wTsA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScr66Is8yxHNA9qKXwfuImjhrBn4D7ayXd-YHaX1JVwk2wTsA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/year-3-collings-hanger-farm-trip
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/year-3-collings-hanger-farm-trip
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/ivjs-vs-chalfont-st-giles-april-update
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/pgl-2020-to-current-year-4-parents
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/class-photos-2019
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/class-photos-2019
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/pgl-2020-to-current-year-4-parents
http://www.ivercommunitylibraries.org.uk/

